
July 3, 2024

HAPPY 4TH OF JULY!

Milwaukee Valve offices and manufacturing facilities will
be closed on Thursday and Friday, July 4th and 5th in
observance of the 4th of July holiday. Business will
resume on Monday, July 8th.

Enjoy a safe holiday weekend!

www.milwaukeevalve.com
262.432.2700

www.hammondvalve.com
262.432.2702

16550 West Stratton Drive, New Berlin, WI 53151

  
    

https://www.milwaukeevalve.com
http://www.milwaukeevalve.com
https://www.hammondvalve.com
http://www.hammondvalve.com
https://www.facebook.com/MilwaukeeValve
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